
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 28, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 626 
RE: Service to Los Angeles Reinstated 
 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
Effective immediately, the UPRR has cancelled the embargo on all westbound 
intermodal traffic to the Los Angeles Basin, including City of Industry. 
 
The current embargo and permit/allocation process will remain in place for 
Eastbound International and Domestic traffic until further notice.  The 
expectation is that this restriction will be removed by early next week. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain - Operations 
 

S

S T A C K

F A C T S


